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New Dexter Chamber Directors Recognized

Dexter, Missouri - Three new Dexter Chamber Directors were recognized at the annual
winter membership dinner.  The new members are Dustin Mayer, Mark Whitehead and
Tiffany Wright.

Dustin Mayer was born and raised in Dexter.  After graduating from Dexter High School,
he graduated Summa Cum Laude from Southeast Missouri State University.  While at law
school at the University of Missouri School of law, he met his future wife Ashley.  They
have three children: Lillian age 5, Abigail age 3, and Louis age 5 months.  Prior to
opening his own law practice in 2014 he worked at the Missouri Attorney General’s
office and as an assistant prosecuting attorney in Pemiscot County.  Dustin has also
founded his own title company, Stoddard County Title and Escrow.  He is the elected
council member for the young lawyer’s section of the Missouri Bar for District 14 and the
president of the Stoddard County Bar Association.

Mark Whitehead currently serves as Customer Service Manager for Newwave
Communications with offices in Dexter, Poplar Bluff, and Piggott, AR.  This is Mark’s
14th year with Newwave.  Mark’s wife, Kristi is a third-grade teacher at Central
Elementary and they have three sons.  He and his family are members of Risen Church,
where Mark is a trustee.  He graduated from Southeast Missouri State University and is an
ardent supporter of Dexter Bearcat activities. 

Tiffany Wright has been working in the Dexter community for almost six years for the
Gill Group and Gill Family Properties.  In March of this year she moved over to be the
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Director of Gill Family Properties.  Tiffany enjoys being involved in local charities, such
as Relay for Life.  Tiffany and her husband, Chase have a nine year old son, Ryker, three
dogs, and two cats.  
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